
February 6, 2022 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

I am a long-time resident of Connecticut and respectfully request that the Governor’s executive orders 

not be renewed. While they may have been needed when the pandemic initially began and through the 

recent variants, our residents now know how to manage life during this time. We do not need any 

further governance on living with this virus. We now need to use common sense, get the 

vaccine/booster, stay home when you’re sick, etc. Covid is here to stay, there will be more variants, but 

we cannot support an unending emergency state of life, we just need to learn to live with this and to get 

life back to normal. 

I am sure our Governor is being pressured by neighboring States, but Connecticut is different, it may be 

small, but we have made it through the worse days and now we must be ready to get back to normal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wynn McDaniel 

24 Glen Road, Greenwich, CT 06830 

 

 


